


	Health and Wellbeing
 During P.E. we will be concentrating on the importance of following instructions to keep ourselves and others safe and playing some community building games.  As we move through the term we will learn new skills in gymnastics and ball games.  We will establish our routines and class charter, linking this to the UNRC Rights of the Child.  We will also learn about germs and how they are spread and controlled. 
	Literacy
Pupils will continue to learn new sounds, which will help with their reading and spelling.  We will practise our sounds and tricky words daily.  Good handwriting, which is correctly formed, will be encouraged along with proper pencil grip to support their writing.  In our writing tasks we will spend time creating some interesting settings and then move onto characters.  Children will be encouraged to write their sentences independently where possible.
	Numeracy
This term, Primary 2/3 will be looking at Numbers to 20 and beyond. We will be working on Place Value, looking at tens and ones, for example 
                       35 = 3 tens 5 ones.
We will also be looking at the number before and after and greater than and less than. We will also be exploring number patterns which we will be able to continue counting both forwards and backwards.  We will also revise rounding numbers to the nearest 10 and 100.

	Social Studies
[bookmark: _GoBack]Our class topic in this area will be ‘Animals and their Habitats’.  We will listen to and watch related animal documentaries about animal habitats.  We will identify some animal habitats that are in hot and cold climates and sort these into climate zones as well as looking at the likelihood of certain animals becoming endangered due to environmental impacts
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	Religious and Moral Education
We will study the story ‘Jonah and the Whale’.  Through this we will explore the themes on second chances and that you can choose to change your ways for the better.  We will also look at another story with a theme of exploring how you can do wonderful things for people even if they don’t know it! 

	Expressive Arts
During this term P2/3 will be studying the artistic work of Charles Rennie Mackintosh.  We will look at his work and create our own artwork inspired by some of his well-known designs.  We will build on our drawing skills by drawing a variety of line pictures and we will experiment with different art techniques to create different textures.
We will use drama to explore the different characters in the book and we will use our body to show how different animals move.
	Science
We are looking forward to getting into our outdoor area to explore new topics and learn new skills and gain new experiences.  Our first topic in the outdoors will explore ‘Den Building’, where we will consider the best use of different types of materials along with different ways to construct the den.  We will also expand on our knowledge about Animals and their Habitats.
	Technology
We will safely use a variety of technology to enhance our learning, especially in Literacy and Numeracy. We will be developing problem solving strategies, navigation and coordination skills as we play and learn with programmable toys.  We will use Newsround to prompt discussions in advances in technology around the world.

	Languages
Primary 2/3 will be expanding their French knowledge as we revise numbers, colours and days of the week as well as being introduced to greetings and personal information, for example being able to say what our name is, where we live and how old we are.
	How can you help at home
· Talking to your child about their learning to encourage them to share their new learning with you.
· Read with your child every day for at least 10 mins.
· Encourage your child to progress their learning at home through educational games (ictgames.com, topmarks.co.uk)
· If possible, could we pre order our school lunch at home, this saves time in school.
	Important Dates
PE every Wednesday and Thursday
(There are gym bags in the class to encourage children to leave their PE Kit (shorts and gym shoes), please also remove all jewellery – especially earrings.
Library Day is on a Thursday so please return books by a Wednesday.
Outdoor Learning will be on a Tuesday so please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for Scottish weather! 
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